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Anited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

April 23, 1990

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I enjoyed our recent meeting. It is always a pleasure to
visit with you.

During our conversation, I agreed to take a summer intern

that you recommended. However, I now understand that your
candidate, Mr. Roland Garcia, Jr., is not interested in an
internship but rather has applied for a permanent position
with my office.

I appreciate your bringing this talented young man to my
attention. He is quite impressive. His qualifications are
excellent. Choosing between qualified individuals for a
given job makes for some hard decisions. I regret we were
not able to offer to Mr. Garcia the position for which

he applied. However, he will certainly be given every
consideration should I have an equally suitable opening

in the future.

Again, Hector, I enjoyed our visit and look forward to
seeing you on my next trip to Corpus Christi.

Sincer




